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This location is on Muller Road and is very close to Willow Creek Road. | drove by
14920 Muller Road, and could see no reason for any traffic to come through the WCRE
development. That end of Muller Road is badly in need of repair, and the tasting room
guests would only have a short way to drive on that road if they came by way of Willow
Creek Road. If they turn from Carbondale Road, however, it would take much longer to
get to the tasting room, plus cause lots of stress, wear, and tear on their vehicles ---and
it's certainly not a comfortable drive!! Another point | wanted to make: For years we
have been talking about the Muller Road extension and how we could afford to keep it
up. We have asked residents who live on the extension to chip in and help, but it
always fell flat. We have had a few kind neighbors over the years, grade it with their
tractors and toss a little gravel which we were thankful for, but it's a mammoth job to
take care of our private roads and also that extension. Maybe the winery, once
established, could help with that problem???

My husband and | have no objection. Heck, we’ll have a hops field with tasting room at
one end of our development, and a wine tasting room at the other. Who could ask for
more?

John and Judy Albro
15784 Muller Road
Plymouth, CA 95669
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Thank you for your comments. They will be shared with the Planning Commission.

Amador County Planning Department
810 Court Street

Jackson, CA 95642

(209) 223-6380
planning@amadorgov.org
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